
From: AMO Events  
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 2:46 PM 
To: Sonya Watson 
Subject: AMO Conference - Request for Delegation Meetings Now Available 

June 7, 2019 

AMO Conference - Request for Delegation Meetings Now Available 

Want to make the most of your AMO Conference experience?  Delegation meetings 
with key provincial Ministers and Parliamentarians is a great way to do just that. 

The Government of Ontario request form for delegation meetings is now posted. 

For information on how to submit a request, please visit: 

http://www.amo.on.ca/Events/AMOConference/2019Delegations. 

Please note:  The Government of Ontario posting will close on June 28, 2019. 

You will also find contact information there to request delegation meetings with the 
Leader of the Official Opposition and NDP Caucus, the Ontario Liberal Caucus, and 
the Leader of the Green Party Ontario. 

See you at the AMO Conference! 
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